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Dear Valued Customer: 

RE: H-Series and P-Series Tester - Product Obsolescence Notice 

We at PdMA Corporation value our relationship with our customers and we look 

forward to continuing our relationship with you in the future.  

This notice is to inform you that PdMA Corporation has discontinued manufacturing 

new H-Series and P-Series model testers due to unavailability of electronic components, 

changed battery technology and MS Windows operating systems (pre-Windows 7). Our 

goal is to continue to provide repair and calibration service and support for the H-Series 

and P-Series test systems until the time when repair parts, operating system limitations, 

etc., prevent it.  

All of our research and product development, both hardware and software, will go into 

our M-Series test systems.  

We strive to provide the highest level of service and support to all of our customers and 

apologize for any inconvenience this notice may cause. We remain dedicated to meeting 

your future test and measurement needs. 

 

To best serve you, please direct all inquiries and requests on this subject to our sales or 

technical support departments. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Noah Bethel, CMRP 
VP Product Development 
PdMA Corporation 
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